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Hello Leaders! 
 
It’s time for Early Bird registration for all Girl Scouts for the 2011-2012 membership 
year! Please remember that Safety-Wise requires that each troop register a minimum 
of two adults (leader and assistant leader) with each troop.   
 
If you are “Early Birding” new girls in your troop, and they are planning to participate 
for the remainder of the 2010-2011 membership year they will need to register for 
both years.  
 
Service Units will receive $1.00 for each girl that registers Early Bird by June 30th, 
2011. Checks will be mailed to the Service Unit Chairs to be deposited in the Service 
Unit checking account.  
 
As a special incentive, all girls registering Early Bird for the first time will receive a 
free Early Bird patch plus a year rocker, and all re-registering girls will receive a year 
rocker to add to their patch. The deadline for Early Bird registration is June 30, 2011.   
 
Please fill out the attached patch order form and return it with your completed 
registration packet to include the dues summary form and payment of $12 per 
registration to your Field Director, the Florence Service Center or the North 
Charleston Service Center. 
 
Your leadership ensures that the girls in your troop will enjoy another rewarding and 
fun-filled year in Girl Scouting.  We appreciate you and everything you do for Girl 
Scouts!   
 
With great leaders like you, Girl Scouting builds girls of courage, confidence, 
and character, who make the world a better place. 
 
 
 Candy Wyrick       Julann Cross 
 Membership Registrar      Membership Registrar 
Girl Scouts of Eastern South Carolina     Girl Scouts of Eastern South Carolina  
2412 Pisgah Road       7951 Dorchester Rd 
Florence, SC 29501       North Charleston, SC 29418 
(843) 669-5174 ext.116         843-552-9910 ext. 235 
 
* Troop Registration Checklist is on the back   


